Jan. 28, 1969

## NEWS RELEASE

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS SOUTHWESTERN MEDICAL SCHOOL AT DALLAS



FRANK CHAPPELL Director of Medical Information

BOB FENLEY Science News Editor

DALLAS--Dr. Robert Stubblefield, Professor and Chairman of the Department of Psychiatry at The University of Texas Southwestern Medical School at Dallas, has been named Chairman for the 1970 annual meeting of Southern Professors of Psychiatry, to be held in Dallas in January of next year.

The conference, sponsored by a grant from the National Institute of Mental Health, provides for two professors of psychiatry from each of more than 30 medical schools in the South to meet each year for a two-day conference "to exchange knowledge and experience in the teaching of psychiatry."

Dr. Stubblefield and Dr. John Meeks, Assistant Professor of Psychiatry, attended the 1969 meeting this January in Atlanta.

##

January 28, 1969